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Ferrioli statement on Gilliam's resignation

SALEM, Ore.-Following news of state Rep. Vic Gilliam, R-Silverton, deciding to step away
from the legislature, Senate Republican Leader Ted Ferrioli offered the following statement:

"Rep. Gilliam is a role model for other lawmakers and while he has been recognized by
everyone in statements today as a true statesman, there is no way to adequately capture who
he is in a press release. Vic is authentic, he is diligent, he is a good man. Senate Republicans
thank Rep. Gilliam for his service and commitment to Oregonians and for everything he
contributed to the history and future of our state."
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